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Seasonal break for the Collective shop at Franklin 

Palais Theatre  

 

Council is temporarily managing the operations of Franklin’s Palais Theatre and as 

such wishes to advise the community of the operations of the Collective shop. 

 

The Collective is run by volunteers and, like the monthly markets, takes a winter 

break each year. 

 

The Collective will be open until 26 May 2024, to coincide with the last monthly 

market of the season. 

 

“The Collective is a wonderful outlet for our local growers and crafters to sell their 

produce. I’d like to thank the dedicated volunteers who have managed the Collective 

this season, making this opportunity possible for our community,” said Huon Valley 

Mayor Sally Doyle. 

 

Bookings for the use of the Palais Theatre can continue to be made through the 

website https://franklinpalais.com.au/ and by emailing 

bookings@franklinpalais.com.au 

 

 

For more information: Mayor Sally Doyle (03) 6264 0300 


